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Works commencing in October 2018 

The Uncontrolled Spills Project is scheduled to start late October 2018 and be completed mid 

to late 2019.  This project includes the construction of two new penstocks and the upgrade of 

two existing emergency relief structures to control sewage flows from the Croydon Main 

Sewer and The Basin Branch Sewer. 

Reducing Sewage Spills 

The new penstocks, which are like gates, will divert sewer flows, helping to reduce the 

likelihood of sewage overflows spilling onto properties.  The design and construction of these 

works is part of the ‘Enhancing Our Dandenong Creek’ program. 

Location of Works 

There are three separate work locations: 

• The Dandenong Creek Trail west of Marie Wallace Bayswater Oval, Bayswater 

• Tarralla Creek southwest of Canterbury Road, Heathmont and 

• Bungalook Creek south of Wayne Court, Heathmont. 

Works will start first at the Dandenong Creek Trail location in Bayswater in late October 2018 

to be followed by the other two locations.  We will inform local residents and other 

stakeholders prior to works starting at both Heathmont locations (please see Work Site Maps 

overleaf). 

What will I notice? 

Work hours will be 7am – 6pm Monday to Friday 

The works are expected to be completed by mid to late 2019 followed by revegetation works 

(all works schedules are ‘weather permitting’). 

Water and Sewerage Services 

We don’t anticipate any impacts to your water and sewerage services during these works.  

Noise, Dust and Odours 

You will see some heavy vehicle movements and the construction of temporary site 

compounds at work locations.  There will also be some minor noise, some dust and odours 

associated with the works. 

Temporary Detours 

During the works the Dandenong Creek Trail shared use path that runs behind Marie Wallace 

Bayswater Oval will be temporarily detoured – from late 2018 until early 2019 (see Map of 

Dandenong Creek Trail detour overleaf). 

Communications 

For further information please contact: 1800 931 106, email: eodc@melbournewater.com.au 

or visit: https//yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/enhancing-our-dandenong-creek. 
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Keep up to date with what’s happening 

For more information about this project or our other 

activities please call 1800 931 106, visit 

www.melbournewater.com or email 

eodc@melbournewater.com.au 

For an interpreter, please call the 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

(TIS National) on 13 14 50 
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